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Hello,

On Monday June 24, our site will be under maintenance from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. And from 2:00
pm, you'll be able to explore our new website. This redesign highlights our products, reflecting our
forward-looking values and our commitment to, always, meeting your needs.

What's new?

Your customer experience has been improved with the addition of features such as the creation of your
"crush" list, access to your invoice history and consultation of your recent orders.
The search for all our products has been optimized.
We offer you better fluidity on all devices.
For a given product with similar characteristics, you'll now be able to see all available colors.
You'll also see at a glance the best sellers in the category you've selected to guide you in your search.

Finally, we’re sharing all our latest instagram post to keep you updated on our new products. 

We hope this new site will make your daily life easier. You can reach us by phone on +33 (0)2 37 99 54 56 or
by e-mail at commercial@vert-espace.fr.

The Vert Espace team

Head Office: 11 bis rue de la haie bardée 28310 BAUDREVILLE FRANCE
Show Room: 5 rue Charles François Daubigny 95870 BEZONS FRANCE (by appointement )
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